
OCTOBER NEWSLETTER

E d w a r d  M u r p h y  S c h o o l

Progress Reports
Parents are reminded that progress reports for students from Grade 1 to Grade 6 will be
available to you via Mozaik on Friday, October 11th.  Pre-K and Kindergarten students will
receive a hand-written progress report.

October 18 Ped Day
Both Daycare and school will be closed on the October 18th pedagogical day.

Halloween Decorating & Haunted House
We are looking for parent volunteers who would like to donate their time to decorate the
office area for Halloween as well as create a Haunted House for the students to enjoy on
Halloween.  If you are interested in volunteering, please send an email to
emurphy@emsb.qc.ca with your availability.

Donations
We are looking for donations of the following items for various school activities.  If you are
have any of these items that you would like to donate, please drop them off at the Main
Office.  Items being requested:

Lego
Board games
Inflatable costumes (adult sizes)

Student Clothing
With the upcoming change in temperatures, students can begin wearing their dark blue EMS
sweaters in class.  Parents are asked to please ensure all clothing is labeled.

SPVM Info
Please review the attached information from the SPVM.

Terry Fox Walk
Thank you to everyone who joined us on September 30th.  It was a beautiful day for such a
wonderful event.  We are still accepting donations online or by cash returned to school
using the pledge form.  Like last year, a special surprise awaits the students if we meet or
surpass last year’s fundraising amount.


